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July	9,	2024

	 	 				 										 									Would	you	please	take	one

		 	 	 	 									minute	to	pray	for	this	need	in	

	the	Buddhist	world?		Ongoing	political	unrest	in	Myanmar	fuels	

	fighting	and	has	initiated	a	mandatory	draft.	Please	pray	for	

	God’s	peace	to	flood	the	nation,	for	strength	and	protection	for	

	churches	and	believers,	and	for	long-term	peaceful	solutions.

	 	 	 								 															


	PRAISE	GOD	FOR:	time	with	my	family	and	friends;	fruitful	

	meetings;	safe	travel	and	good	health;	friends	who	hosted	the	

	market	English	table	while	I	was	away;	my	neighbor’s	interest	in	

	church.			PLEASE	PRAY	FOR:	gospel	conversations	at	the	market;	

	upcoming	itineration	scheduling	and	raising	support;	my	

	neighbor	and	others	to	be	curious	and	want	to	follow	Jesus.

Spare Sixty

P raise & P rayer

Hey June... Hey
					Hi	America,	it’s	been	awhile!	

This	June	I	attended	ten	days	of	meetings	in	

Springfield,	Missouri,	with	hundreds	of	other	missionaries	
serving	around	the	world.	We	had	worship	services,	training	
sessions,	picnics,	and	more.	It	was	a	treat	to	see	friends	from	
all	over,	including	several	who	support	me	regularly.	

					Of	course,	before	and	after	the	meetings	I	got	to	spend	
time	with	my	family!	We	adventured	with	extended	family	
including	a	zoo	trip	with	cousins	and	to	Morro	Bay	to	see	a	
friend.	My	whole	trip	was	packed	spending	time	with	
wonderful	people—even	though	I	didn’t	take	many	pictures	
to	prove	it.	

					What’s	next?	I’ll	be	in	Lampang	and	at	the	market	until	
Christmas	time,	as	well	as	preparing	for	itineration	that	starts	
in	January.	Please	let	me	know	how	I	can	serve	you	and	your	
church	while	I’m	in	CA	this	spring.	

America

Mark	Durene,	director	of	Change	The	Map,	shared	with	our	
Asia	Pacific	region	about	the	CTM	community	and	ways	to	
pray.	Please	join	me	at	changethemap.net	to	learn	more!

My	brother	and	parents
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